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Dear Rumboldswhyke families,  
 

I hope that you all enjoyed a lovely Easter and that you managed to have time together with 
your families. It is brilliant to see the children back in school, eager to learn and delighted to 
see their friends. 

Thank you to all of you who were able to join us for the Chichester Exhibition and Film 
screenings earlier in the week. Every time we host an event, we are overwhelmed by the 
turnout.  

 

Job Vacancies 

Are you or someone you know interested in joining the 
Rumboldswhyke Team? 

We currently have two job vacancies. We require; 

• a Part Time teacher working across KS1 and KS2 
• a Midday Meal Supervisor to work an hour and half each day 

across the lunch period. 

For further information and job application pack visit the school website: 
https://www.rumboldswhyke.org.uk/about-us/job-information/ or telephone the school office: 
01243 782368 

 

Chichester Gala 

We have been invited to take part in the Chichester Gala procession 

Come and join us and help celebrate the Platinum Jubilee of HRH Queen 
Elizabeth II. 
Saturday 4th June will see Chichester City Council’s Gala procession 
followed by a family fun day in Priory Park. Rumboldswhyke Church of 
England Primary has been invited to take part in a walking procession 
on Saturday 4th June as part of the Queen's Platinum Jubilee 
Celebrations.  

The Gala Procession will set off from New Park at 11am, process along 
New Park Road, Priory Road, St Peter’s, North Street, East Street, St 
Pancras and back in to New Park Road before the Family Fun Day starts in Priory Park at midday. To 
make all necessary arrangements, we need to establish how many of our children are available on the 4th 
June to join us. Further details will be sent nearer the time. 

We are also looking for some volunteers to accompany the children on the day.  Please click the link and 
complete the form so we can plan the day. 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdVlMBUe4V3t81DBBrkIJb0Hfs_65yDcepU_PK_WoIm2uDY
Jg/viewform?usp=sf_link  
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The Family Fun Day will bring traditional fun and entertainment to Priory Park including a miniature fun 
fair, tea tent with traditional deck chairs, vintage market, Zorbing, hog roast, meet the alpacas, as well as 
live music, arena events and other entertainments. 

AFRS Meeting 

On Wednesday, we had our first AFRS meeting of 2022. We met to discuss 
upcoming events and ideas to raise funds to improve opportunities for the 
children at school. Thank you to everyone who came along. We have set 
a date for the Summer Fair which will be between 2-4 o’clock on Friday 
24th June. Our next meeting, where we hope to finalise details for the 
Summer Fair, will be between 9-10 o’clock on Tuesday 14th June.  

Do you know of any companies who would help support our lovely school by donating a prize for 
our Summer fair Raffle? If you do, please do get in contact. Miss Boyd has a long list of companies who have 
been keen to donate gifts / vouchers in the past. We have letters in the office ready to take in to local companies 
who may be able to help. Please do pop in to collect one. 

 

Tombola 
We will be running a non-school uniform day on Friday 17th June in exchange for a tombola prize for 
the Summer Fair. On this day, your child can come into school in their ‘home’ clothes. Please send in 
something for the adult or children’s tombola 

Adult tombola prizes – alcohol, chocolates, smellies, tins of food and new unused gifts 
Children’s tombola prize – stationery, sweets, good quality second hand toys or books. 
 

Jubilee Street Party 

We are planning a Jubilee Street Party in the school grounds on Friday 
27th May. Further details to be sent out at a later date.   

 

Before and After School Clubs 

Please return your form if you wish you child / children to take part in any of the clubs. 

The Easter Story by Blue Class 

Blue Class acted the story of Easter which was filmed and has now been added to our website. It is 
wonderful, please do take a look on the following link; 

https://www.rumboldswhyke.org.uk/2022/04/26/the-easter-story-by-blue-class/ 

 

Have a fantastic Bank Holiday weekend. See you on Tuesday! 

With warmest wishes, Lisa Harris 
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